Bernice Harris

Regarding the current proposal to spray pesticides on oyster beds:

I am opposed to the idea based on what I have read reported in the Seattle Times on the topic. The
possibilities for contamination and/or destruction of other life forms in the food chain, are too great,
the consequences of those possibilities too damaging, from what I can understand, and what I have
seen happen over my lifetime.
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